

THE UNIVERSITY OF OKLAHOMA

NORMAN · OKLAHOMA

February 21, 1957

Mrs. Anna Hertzog 2607 B Street Lawton, Oklahoma

Dear Mrs. Hertzog:

I was very happy to get your kind letter with all its interesting information. Of course, I shall be very happy to have your father's short account of Sitting Bull, and I wish you would have someone there make a copy and then send it to me, as I cannot get away from the University at present.

I am enclosing my check for \$2.00 so that you can hire someone to make the copy.

I cannot use this material in the new book for it is already printed, but some day I hope to issue a revised version, and then I could use it.

With many thanks and kindest regards,

Yours cordially,

(Stanley Vestal)

WSC: vhp

enc.